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Viana, Alberto

From: Rob Larson <rrl_21@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 11:53 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 VISITACION AVE. 

Dear Planning Commission members,  
 
 
Please approve the proposed project at 25 Visitacion. The current building looks pretty sad.  
A new modern building with a space for a new business would be good for downtown Brisbane.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Robert Larson  
252 San Benito Rd.  
 


